
 

 

9 February 2024 

Hybu Cig Cymru 

Dear Lesley, 

I am writing to you following Llyr Gruffydd MS’s letter regarding the allegations of bullying at Hybu 
Cig Cymru. I share his concerns and I would be grateful if you would please copy me into your 
response to him. I will then discuss the issue and your response with the Committee and we will 
decide how to proceed regarding the matter. 

I have copied this letter to Llyr Gruffydd MS for his information. 

Kind regards, 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English 
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